
May 23, 2019 

The Association Asks NMB to Force American to Bargain 

Brothers and Sisters, 

The TWU-IAM Association today submitted a letter to the National Mediation 
Board (NMB) requesting they compel American Airlines to fulfill their obligation 
to bargain with The Association.  

American management has tried to circumvent your negotiating committee by filing 
a lawsuit, misrepresenting the facts to Congress and trying to negotiate directly with 
employees. All these standard union-busting tactics do is divert resources from the 
only place negotiations can be resolved – the bargaining table. Every day American 
spends away from the negotiating table is another day you will have to wait for the 
contract you deserve. 

Your Association negotiators remain ready to continue negotiations at any time, with 
or without the National Mediation Board. All we need is American Airlines to be 
willing to send people to negotiations with the authority to complete a deal.   

Click here to read the letter 

Fraternally, 

Your Association Negotiating Committee 

Please Post On All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards 
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